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Subject: Re: my contact info
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at 1:04:27 PM Central Daylight Time
From: ChrisBne Jossund
To: Eliot Dam

To whom it may concern, 

3378 Garage

I am in agreement of the proposed garage 
at 3378.

ChrisBne Jossund
3382 Old McHenry Rd.

On Tue, Jun 30, 2020 at 1:00 PM ChrisBne Jossund <csjossund@gmail.com> wrote:

On Tue, Jun 30, 2020 at 12:57 PM Eliot Dam <eliot@cloudmail.cc> wrote:
Thanks for sending the garage email to this address.

// Eliot Dam

mailto:csjossund@gmail.com
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Subject: Support to the project
Date: Saturday, June 27, 2020 at 1:02:39 AM Central Daylight Time
From: Anna Klich
To: Eliot Dam
AFachments: IMG_5132.jpg

To whom this may concern,

Peter and Anna Klich support Marcia Dam’s garage project (please see aNached leNer). 

Sincerely,
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Anna Klich
Piotr Klich
3384 Old McHenry Rd
Long Grove, IL 60047
-- 
Anna Klich

ARROW TRANS CORP
Ph (847) 496-4838
Fax (630) 422-1514
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Subject: Garage
Date: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 at 6:36:08 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Jacqueline LaMarre
To: eliot@cloudmail.cc

Hello,
We live at 3385 Old McHenry Road, and support the Dam family with the construcNon of their garage. 

Thank you. 
Jacqueline LaMarre and Yevgeny Tarasov 

Get Outlook for iOS

https://aka.ms/o0ukef
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Subject: Fwd: Driveway easement and proposed garage construc6on
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 at 9:54:54 AM Central Daylight Time
From: Marcia Dam
To: Eliot Dam

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Charles Wachs <chaswachs@wachs.co>
Date: Wed, Jun 24, 2020 at 6:08 PM
Subject: Driveway easement and proposed garage construc6on
To: Marcia & Kenneth Dam <marcia.dam@gmail.com>

Dear Marcia,
 
I hope that the below will meet your needs at your upcoming Zoning Board of Appeals hearing.
 
First, I want you to have a permanent easement that is consistent with the way our family property has
always been used. I was under the impression that an easement had already been granted by our father to
allow 3378 to use the driveway on the south edge of the 3376 property as its main access. Since there was
some doubt that this was formally recorded with the Lake County Recorder of Deeds, I have instructed my
a\orney to look at this and file the appropriate easement if one is not already formally in place.
 
In addi6on, I have reviewed your planned site for your new garage. I agree that this is an good site given your
needs, and I support the project 100%.
 
Warmly,
 
Charlie
 

Sent from my iPhone
Charlie Wachs

mailto:chaswachs@wachs.co
mailto:marcia.dam@gmail.com

